
 
 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:   
  General Budget - $2,165.55    Hymnals - $449  Children - $.55 
Weekly offering needed to meet budget/ Oferta semanal necesaria para cumplir con el 
presupuesto:  $3,005.00 
 

 
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
March 
 Mondays:          3:30-7:30 pm, Music Together in the fellowship hall 
 Tuesdays:      12:00-1:00 pm, Al-Anon in the fellowship hall 
 Tuesdays and Thursdays:  6:30-8:00 pm, English as a Second Language (ESL)    
       Classes meet in the church 
 Wednesdays:    3:30-6:30 pm, Rhythm Kids in the fellowship hall 
 Saturdays:        2-4 pm, Bible Study at Jubilee House 
 1, Sunday, 6:00 pm:  Children’s musical, “Peaceable Kingdom” at Sunnyside Menno.  
 5, Thursday:    7:00 pm, CPT, Hebron, a Documentary in the sanctuary  
 7, Saturday:    9:00 am – 12 noon, Worship Workshop at Sunnyside Church  
  
 
Please call the church office to report an illness, hospitalization, or family emergency.  
Leave a message if no one answers the phone. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors / Pastores:  Cyneatha Millsaps (574-849-1175; cyneathamillsaps@gmail.com) 

                                   Quinn Brenneke (260-385-2657; qbrenneke@gmail.com) 

Elders / Anciano-as: Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
GATHER / JUNTAR 

 Hymnal 1 - “What is this place” 

 Call to Worship and Prayer / Llamado a la adoración y oración   

 Prairie Street Sings 6 - “Eres Todopoderoso” 

 Sing the Journey 100 – “Here I am” 

 Confession of Faith and Passing the Peace / Confesión de fe y pasar la paz 

  

HEAR / ESCUCHAR 

 Children’s time / Tiempo de los niños:  Josh Kinder  

 Scripture / Sagrada Escritura:  Genesis 3:1-7 

 Sermon / Sermón: “Testing in a garden and in a desert,” Ben Ollenburger 

 

RESPOND / RESPONDER 

 Conference ceremony / Ceremonia de la conferencia 

  Sharon Yoder, Conference Minister 

 Brief responses / Respuestas breves – Pastor Cyneatha and Pastor Quinn 

 Acknowledge guests / Reconocer a las invitada 

  Pastor Cyneatha and Pastor Quinn 

 Response song and Offering / Respuesta cancion y oferenda:  

  Prairie Street Sings 36- “I have decided to follow Jesus” 

 Pastoral prayer / Oración pastoral 

 Prairie Street Sings 61 – “We rejoice to be God’s chosen”  

 Benediction / Bendición 
 

 
 
 

PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 
IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 

Sunday, March 1, 2020 / Domingo, 1 de marzo de 2020 

 Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring 

So that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 

Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad 

cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 
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Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
    PO Box 1687 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    Elkhart 46515-1687    
    (574) 293-0377 
    psmc.office1316@gmail.com 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Marie and RonTroyer 
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THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Preservice:      Danny Dean and Eleanor Kreider 
 Greeters:      Lois Martin  
 Gather:        Kyle Weirich, Music Team, Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Hear:       Joshua Kinder 
 Respond:     Jeanette Krabill  
 AV Technician:          Orion Blaha 
 Interpreter:    Inyerman Fonseca 
 Building Lock-up:     Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger and Inyerman Fonseca 
 
NEXT SUNDAY / EL DOMINGO PRÓXIMO 
 Greeters:     Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Gather:      Eleanor Kreider 
 Hear:        Andrea Baker Dean 
 Sermon:     Pastor Quinn 
 Respond:     Pastor Cyneatha 
 Usher:       Marie Troyer  
 Hall Monitor:             Barbara Blue 
 Building Lock-up:     Milo Wiese 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger and Inyerman Fonseca 
  
  
SECOND HOUR / SEGUNDA HORA: 
Children’s classes, K-4th Grade and 5th-10th grade, in the basement 
 
PRAYERS 
Philippians 4:6: Do not worry about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God.  
- ESL (English as a Second Language) teachers and students start class this Tuesday in 

PSMC with classes running Tuesdays and Thursdays through May 21.  
- Ron and Marie Troyer are healing from broken bones and cataract surgeries. 
- From Deanna and Arturo Martinez-Cender “Many of you are aware that Arturo and I 

have been working through the immigration process since he and I got married in  
December 2016.  We are so thankful for your support and prayers.  We are happy to 
inform you that he has an immigration interview in Mexico on March 17th.  If all goes 
well, he will be granted his green card (permanent residency).  We ask for your 
continued prayers as we are anticipating he will be there for 2 weeks or so.” 

 
 
 
 

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
 
All are invited to stay for conversation and a potluck meal.  The meal will start at 11:30 am. 
 
Junia Stutzman will perform in Sunnyside Mennonite Church children’s musical, “Peace in 
the Kingdom,” tonight, March 1, at 6:00 pm.  You are all invited to attend! 
 
Thursday, March 5, at 7:00 pm in PSMC:  Join us for a screening and presentation about 
the City of Hebron and the work of Christian Peacemaker Teams, followed by a Q & A with 
Yousef Natsheh and Rachel Joy. 
Hebron examines the extent to which human rights are realized in a Palestinian community 
under Israeli occupation. Yousef and Rachel have been serving with CPT since 2013. 
The evening will be hosted PSMC, Fellowship of Hope, and Michiana Voices for Middle East 
Peace and will be held at PSMC. 
In the spirit of PSMC hospitality, PSMC will provide greeters and ushers for the evening – 
can you serve in one of these ways? Please talk with Mary Miller or contact the church 
office.  
 
Sunnyside Mennonite Church is hosting a free Worship Workshop to all who assist with 
worship and/or would like to learn more about helping with worship.  Rachel Miller Jacobs, 
AMBS professor, will lead the workshop, March 7, 9:00 am – 12 noon.  Contact the church 
office if you have questions or would like to join the group from PSMC who will attend!   
 
La clase dominical en español comenzará un estudio de: Los Hechos de los Apóstoles y 
Anabautismo el 8o de marzo. La clase se reúne a las 10:45 horas los domingos en la sala 
de reuniónes atrás del santuario. Este curso se ofrece por tres meses, marzo a mayo. 
Todas y todos están bienvendios" 
The Spanish-speaking Sunday school class will begin a study on: Acts and Anabaptism on 
March 8. The class meets at 10:45 a.m. on Sundays in the meeting room behind the 
sanctuary. The course will last for three months, March to May. Everyone is welcome to join. 
 
“As we begin our centennial year, on behalf of the 453 partners of Mennonite Central 
Committee in 53 countries around the world, we thank our friends and supporters at Prairie 
St. Mennonite for the many ways you assist in the relief, development and peace work of 
MCC. We recognize the value of your prayer support, your assistance with material 
resources and volunteering at thrift shops, meat canning, and relief sales – and are grateful 
for your financial contributions. 
Visit mcc.org for inspirational stories of hope.”  Les Gustafson-Zook, MCC Great Lakes 
 
 

  

http://mcc.org/

